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Camp Huxley … 

 
Dear Parents 

What a fantastic week we’ve had.  
 
Year 6 residential 
The year 6 residential was absolutely fantastic! The children were a true credit to you and were 
excellent representatives of Huxley. The Oneadventure staff commented on how polite and 
supportive they were to one another- so well done year 6 superstars! Mrs Chilton flew up the 
climbing wall- nearly as good as our very own spiderman- Noah. I cracked going up in style but 
no so much the coming down part- much to the hilarity of the children- little did I know they 
were filming me! The children took part in many activities including lazer tag, climbing wall, 
gutterball, archery, crepe challenge, spiders web, nightline and much more. It was so much 
fun!  
 
Swimming 
The year 5 and 6’s also started their swimming lessons and were super brave in their first 
lesson in the pool. Well done! 
 
New starters 
Another new family started with us this week. We have welcomed three more children to the 
Huxley family. They had a fantastic start to school and have already made lots of new friends. 
We also met some of our new Reception children. Welcome all!  
 
Family afternoon 
This Thursday is our family afternoon (current and new parents and family members- 
grandparents, uncles, aunties etc welcome). It would be wonderful if you can make it. Please 
bring a picnic blanket with you and enjoy the activities. We will be starting with sports day and 
then we will some stalls in the hall- a duck race, guess the teddy’s name, lolly picks, lucky dip, 
refreshments (hot dogs, tea and coffee, squash, ice pops and sweet cones), Play Your Cards 
Right, football challenge and a raffle. Following this we will have family games- rounders, May 
Pole Dancing and the Huxley Egg Throwing Competition (pre-warning- this may become 
messy!) 
Any hands on deck on the day will be very much appreciated.  
As you arrive please can you make sure that you sign in so we know who is with us on site 
during the afternoon. Also please, as always, be mindful of where you park so that you are not 
in front of neighbours driveways etc 
 
Leavers Assembly 
The year 6 leavers assembly is 20th July. It would be great if all parents can attend, not just 
year 6 so that they can have a really good celebration. Year 6 parents will have reserved front 
row seats.  
 
Summer shorts, suncream and water bottles 
Just a reminder that we are more than happy for the children to use their PE shorts this term 
rather than going out and buying shorts for the last few weeks of term. Also can you please 
ensure that the children either have 12 hour suncream on in the morning or that they bring 
cream with them to school. We have also noticed that there are a lot of children not bringing 
water bottles in. It is really important that the children have water with them especially so, in 
these warmer months. Many thanks! 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday 
Many thanks  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

       
 

DIARY DATES  

2022 

14th June-Swimming starts – this is 
every Tuesday until the end of term 

14th and 15th June- Year 6 onsite 
residential camp 

23rd June –Family Afternoon (Sports 
day and summer fair) 

25th June - Happy Days community 
event   

w/c 4th July Reports out 

13th July Leavers service at Cathedral  

20th July Leavers assembly- please 
note this has changed from the original 
date as some of our year children were 

unable to attend the original date  

 

*These may later change, or new 
dates may be added-see messages or 

emails for updates. 

 
 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

For Year 6… 

“I'm not afraid of storms, for I'm learning how to sail my ship." 

--Louisa May Alcott 


